
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (May 21, 2021) - Port Authority's NEXTransit team will 
host three public meetings next week to share its preliminary findings and to seek 
additional input ahead of its draft report to be issued later this summer. 
 
The meetings will be held online at 10 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. on Monday, May 24, 
and at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 25. Those interested in attending should visit 
nextransit.network to register or call 1-855-925-2801, code 4581, at their chosen 
meeting time. 
 
The NEXTransit team has identified 35 projects, programs and policies to build 
upon and improve our region's current transportation network to help Port 
Authority attract more riders, enhance mobility, and support community 
development and redevelopment while promoting regional equity, sustainability, 
and accessibility. 
 
Attendees will learn more about the proposed projects and the process used to 
rank them. They will also make sure their priority is consistent with the 
community's needs. 
 
A draft of the long-range plan is on track to be released in July and will be 
followed by a final outreach phase. The final report is expected to be presented to 
the Authority's Board in this fall. 
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